

St Mary's Catholic First School

Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD

Tel: 01305 262258 Fax: 01305 257101

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn





28th June 2017



Dear Parents

Samba Concert - Tuesday 4th July 2017



This term, the children in Year 3 have had the amazing opportunity to learn Samba drumming with Pete Whitmarsh from Dorset Music Services. They have really enjoyed these sessions and drumming has really developed over the weeks.

The children are now at the point in the term where they are able to put on a short demonstration for parents so we would like to invite you to join us next Tuesday 4th July 2017 at 11.15 am in the hall. It will last approximately 15 minutes.

Eco-Schools Silver Award We look forward to seeing you and hope you will be able to come along.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Eric Kay

Y3 Class Teacher